
The fall semester is a special time—an opportunity 
to welcome a new class of future leaders to our 
campuses. This fall especially, I am grateful to be 

part of the University of Nebraska family.  
 
Watching our faculty, staff and students persevere 
through challenging times has reminded me of the 
qualities that make Nebraska so special: our work ethic, 
resilience, our common sense and care for others.
 
Our coaches and staff have also gone above and 
beyond this year in making it possible for our 
student-athletes to do what they love. As Nebraskans, 
we want to compete. 

It’s taken a great deal of preparation and teamwork to 
get us to this point. But that’s how we succeed on
the field, in the classroom and in life.

I’m proud of the commitment the Husker family has 
shown for their team and their university. We truly 
have the greatest fans in the world. 

Thank you for your support of the Huskers and the 
University of Nebraska. Here’s to the future!

Nebraska is special because we are 
‘one team.’ As Coach Frost says, we 
have a unity of purpose here that 
sets us apart from everyone else.

TED CARTER
President, University of Nebraska
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